
 
  
  
The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Unmanned Aerial System Services (Drones) Services. was released by 
the Commonwealth of Virginia on April 6, 2018.  The RFP is scheduled to close on Wednesday, May 31, 
2018 at 1:00 p.m. Eastern Time and is number E-194-79435. 
 
The Solicitation is now available to download online at: http://www.eva.virginia.gov 
 
Click on the Goods and Services link and then search for the solicitation titled Unmanned Aerial System 
Services (Drones) Services. All Addendum's will also be posted and available to download at the same 
location. If assistance is needed to download, please call the Virginia Helpline at 866-289-7367. 
 
The purpose of this Request for Proposals is to establish Master Agreements with qualified offerors to 
provide Un-Maned Flying Vehicle (Drone) Services for all Participating States.  The objective of this 
RFP is to obtain best value, and in some cases, achieve more favorable pricing, than are obtainable by an 
individual state or local government agency because of the collective volume of potential purchases by 
numerous state and local government entities.  It is intended that the State’s goal is to reduce print; 
therefore, as prints are reduced the cost for prints will remain the same. 
 
The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Vendor Information page at 
http://naspovaluepoint.org/#/Info-for-Vendors 
We express our appreciation to Matt Fritzinger and the Commonwealth of Virginia for leading this project 
and the sourcing team members from California, Connecticut, Montana, Oklahoma, Utah and Virginia for 
their contributions in the development of the RFP.  
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